
Award Ceremony of Contest of Chinese Translation of University of Macau
Library Slogan (04/12/2007)

Dear all,

The Award Ceremony of “Contest of Chinese Translation of University of Macau Library Slogan” will be held
on 6 December 2007 (Thursday) at 3:00 p.m. at Auditorium II of the Library. It is our great honor to have
Prof. Zhan Furui, Director of the National Library and Dr. Alex Lai, Vice Rector of University of Macau to be
the award presenters.

All are welcome to attend. Thank you!

Regards,
UM Library


